
 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from the Head 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
I hope you all had a lovely weekend despite the rain- it certainly feels like Autumn has begun in earnest! We do like to get 

out and about no matter the weather, so it would be worth checking that coats still fit after the summer growth period. 

This week swimming for Year Two continues. Mrs Evans, Mrs Clay, Ms Varnish and Mrs Whorley have been immensely 

impressed with the progress they are making (and the speed of which they are getting changed too!). Thank you to all the 

parent helpers who are supporting our children with their swimming.  

Thank you also for attending the ‘Meet the Teacher’ events. I hope you have found them informative. If you were 
unable to attend for any reason, please do contact the class teacher who will be able to provide you with more 
details.  Our last session - Year 5 - will take place on Wednesday 20 September at 2.30pm. 
 
We had a very special visitor on Friday! We were delighted to see Miss Lock and Rowan at the school gate. Mum 
and baby are doing very well and we looking forward already to the next visit.  
 
Best wishes 
Mrs Morris 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DEVORAN NEWS 
 

18 September 2023 

Miss Lock and Rowan 
  

 

Winter Illnesses 

We are coming to the time of year where there are 

lots of coughs and colds around. To help you decide 

whether to send your child to school, please look at 

this guidance from the Department of Education 

which gives a breakdown of the common ailments 

and whether your child should attend school or not. 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-

school/ 

 

House Points for this week 

Longships Pendeen Trevose Godrevy 

289 237 245 233 

 

Congratulations to Longships! 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading Opportunities 
We have had our pink boxes delivered from Cornwall Education Library this week. These boxes are full of 
fascinating reading materials which complement our topics and enable our children to delve deeper into 
the curriculum. 
 

 

Cycle to School Week 25-29 September 
 

 

Looking ahead… it’s Cycle to School Week next week. A great opportunity to save money, get healthier, 

protect the environment and have fun on the journey to school.  



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

  

 



 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


